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For Immediate Release 
Future Leaders Unveiled 
Celebrating the future with our brightest talent 
 
AIKEN, S.C. – (August 28, 2024) – Recently, Savannah River Nuclear Solutions (SRNS) hosted an 
Intern Showcase and Farewell event to express gratitude and appreciation for interns by highlighting 
their accomplishments and projects completed over the summer. 
 
During the event, 37 summer interns, studying various occupations related to engineering, computer 
science, physical sciences, business services, information technology, and nuclear materials control and 
accountability, were able to present their work and explain how the SRNS Summer Internship program 
helped them gain experience in their area of study. 
 
The intern showcase and farewell help to recognize and show appreciation for the contributions the 
interns have made while providing them with an opportunity to network with other professionals on Site.  
 
“Events like these can help boost confidence, create a positive work culture by demonstrating a 
commitment to developing younger talent and serve as a learning experience for both interns and 
professionals,” said Kedesha McClary, SRNS Internship Coordinator. 
 
Several interns featured in the showcase and farewell also had the opportunity to network with 
professionals and present at the Intern Town Hall. These events help to bridge the gap between 
academic study and professional practice. Technological advancements that apply to improvements in 
various career fields were displayed. 
 

 
SRS Design Engineering intern Harrison Powell, showcasing one of thousands of boxes that stores the rocks he 
performed inventory verification for at the Geological Core Repository.  
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“I was extremely pleased by the quality and enthusiasm of this year’s intern cohort,” said Angela Martin, 
SRNS Talent Acquisition Manager. “Watching and hearing about the personal investments they made 
with their summer projects filled me with immense pride and excitement. 
 
“SRNS recognizes the importance of hosting the annual summer internship program,” Martin continued. 
It’s crucial for attracting fresh talent and fostering new perspectives and innovation within the 
organization. Programs such as these provide students with practical experience and mentorship, 
helping to bridge the gap between academic learning and real-world applications, further developing their 
skills and helping with career and employment opportunities.” 
 
SRNS hosted 193 interns in the summer of 2024. For more information on the intern program, visit: 
https://www.savannahrivernuclearsolutions.com/careers/careers03.htm  
 

 
SRNS Interface Management Intern Ashley Myrick, showcasing the Interface Management office website redesign 
and Strategic Improvement and Innovation (SII) logo development. 

Savannah River Nuclear Solutions, a Fluor and HII partnership company, is responsible for the 
management and operations of the Department of Energy’s Savannah River Site, located near Aiken, 
South Carolina. 
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